
 
 

 
 

 

 

March 8, 2023 

 

Roy Q. Luckett 

Acting Assistant General Counsel 

Complaints Examination & 

Legal Administration 

Federal Election Commission 

Office of General Counsel 

1050 First Street, NE 

Washington, DC 20463 

 

Re: MUR 8111 

 

Dear Mr. Luckett: 

 

 We write as counsel to PACEM SOLUTIONS INTERNATIONAL LLC; PACEM 

DEFENSE LLC; 1198 WINDROCK LLC; PACEM ESTATE HOLDINGS LLC; and ALS, INC. 

(the “PACEM Respondents”) in the above captioned Matter Under Review (“MUR”) 8111. 

Designation of counsel forms for each respondent are attached. 

 

 On behalf of the PACEM Respondents, we respectfully request an extension of time to 

respond to the Federal Election Commission’s letter notifying the PACEM Respondents that a 

complaint has been filed in the above referenced matter. 

 

 The PACEM Respondents received the Commission’s notification letter and 

accompanying materials on February 22, 2023, with a response deadline of March 9, 2023. We 

request a thirty-day extension of time to respond, or until Friday, April 7, 2023. This extension 

will allow us time to complete our review of relevant responsive materials to prepare a complete 

response. 

 

 Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Andrew D. Watkins 
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